
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 30, 2010 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

And Common Council 

Racine, WI  53403 

 

Your Honor and Aldermen: 

 

I respectfully request to appear at the Committee of the Whole meeting scheduled for 

December 21, 2010 to discuss Mayor’s Office of Strategic Partnership updates and 

highlights.   

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Deborah L. Embry 

Grants Facilitator 

 


